
HOMESCHOOL ENRICHMENT PROGRAM EXPANDS TO CONIFER

 The Summit Academy South opens a new location in Conifer, CO
 

CONIFER, CO — The Summit Academy South, a homeschool enrichment program of

Jefferson Academy Charter School (Broomfield, CO), will be opening a new location in

Conifer, CO at Conifer Community Church, 9998 Havekost Road. The program will open

for K-12 students on August 26, 2021 and will meet each Thursday during the 2021-2022

school year. 

 

Summit Academy South, currently in Littleton and opening in Conifer, is an expansion of

The Summit Academy in Westminster. These programs are in place with the purpose of

working alongside homeschool families to offer quality classes that will enrich what

families offer at home, while also providing opportunities for students to develop deep

friendships and build community. Summit South principal Allycia Taussig states that "each

child is a unique individual, and with that comes unique needs. We provide different

learning paths and choices to fit each individual."

 

The Summit Academy began in 2004 with a science class of 14 students learning in a

basement. Summit was part of the Aurora Public Schools Options program until 2013,

when it became part of Jefferson Academy Charter School. With a new location in Conifer

and the Westminster location expanding its capacity, The Summit Academy now serves

over 900 homeschool students and their families in three locations. For more information

about The Summit Academy South, please contact principal Allycia Taussig,

ataussig@jeffcoschools.us, or visit www.thesummitacademysouth.org.
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